
You’re invited
to BWC’s Canton office’s
ribbon-cutting ceremony
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The Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation
(BWC) invites you to the grand opening and
tour of our Canton Customer Service Office
located at 400 Third St., S.E., from 11 a.m. to
noon, Monday, March 1.

Other special guests include Mayor Janet Weir
Creighton and BWC Administrator/CEO James
Conrad.

If you have questions about the event or the
Canton Customer Service Office, please call
(800) 713-0991.

Fred Schnitzspahn
Manager, Canton Customer Service Office


